No. 291 Sep 3, 2018

NEWS LETTER

Caution about suspicious mail
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To All our customers

“Attention! Regarding suspicious mail being circulated under the name of CHINO
CORPORATION International Division e-mail address inter@chino.co.jp ”.

Fraud e-mail was circulated by disguising above e-mail account that to send the status of
your outstanding due payments.

However this mail has nothing to do with us and we have not send any such mail.

If you receive any such mail, please do not respond to it.

The mail does not seem to be have attachment but request you not to open the mail itself.
We CHINO CORPORATION only send e-mail by this account only for such as news letter
or greeting letter. For the invoices matter, we only send it by each person in charge.
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International Division

32-8 KUMANO-CHO, ITABASHI-KU, TOKYO 173-8632
Telephone: +81-3-3956-2171 Facsimile: +81-3-3956-0915 E-mail: inter@chino.co.jp
Website: http://www.chino.co.jp/english/index.html
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